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Well, this is the final full week of the Year and how strange it has 
been.  Even though, I haven’t known you very long, I have genuinely 
loved getting to know you all. 
 
I have so appreciated you keeping in contact over the last term and it 
has been amazing to see some of you in school recently.  For those I 
haven’t seen in school, I hope to see you around school in the 
Autumn term. 
 
Have the most amazing summer holidays with your family.  I hope 
the sun shines down on us all. 
 
We have lots of fun activities planned in school for the last week, so 
for those of you at home, here are some ideas for you to do at home: 
 

  Design, prepare and make a picnic to share with your 
family/teddy bears. 

 Have a water fight. 

 Make a memory box of lockdown.  I am sure this year will go 
down in the History books. 

 Write a diary or recount of things you have done during this 
time.  ( This could go in your memory box) 

 Make some popcorn and watch a movie. 

 Bake some lockdown cakes! 

 Clean your room! 

 Help in the garden. 

 Write a newspaper article about your time in lockdown -  You 
could send this to a local newspaper and see if they print your 
story. 

 Think of a way to raise money to help those in need at this 
time. 

 See how many people you can pass your smile onto. 



 
Whatever you do this week, do it with a smile. 
Remember, you are an amazing person. 
 
Smiles, 
 
Mrs Clelland 


